
 

 

 

 

 

HELP WANTED: 

Phillips County is now accepting letters of interest for the position of Veterans Service Officer. 

Applicants must be an honorably discharged U.S. veteran, have a valid driver’s license, have a high 

level of empathy and compassion for clients, and be able to meet all requirements outlined in the 

Colorado Division of Veterans Affairs Policy & Procedures Manual. The desired skills for this position 

include familiarity with benefit programs available to U.S. veterans, excellence in both verbal and 

non-verbal communication, proficiency in the use of technology, strong collaboration skills, and the 

ability to represent Phillips County in a highly professional manner. Job description and CDVA Policy 

& Procedures Manual are available at the Administration office, 221 S. Interocean Ave, Holyoke, 

CO, or online at phillipscounty.colorado.gov. 

Letters of interest will be accepted until position is filled. Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

 


